
  
  

  

Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime and  

Deputy Commissioner of Metropolitan Police  

Meeting, 17 September 2020  
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1. Serious Organised Crime 

The Deputy Commissioner provided an update on the Met’s organisational structures 

focused on organised crime and the partnership working with the NCA. 

 

2. Covid-19 

There was a discussion of the impact of Covid-19 on the MPS’s workforce and the 

enforcement of the regulations. 

 

3. London Crime Reduction Board  

The Deputy Mayor and Deputy Commissioner discussed proposed changes to the 

governance arrangements for the London Crime Reduction Board and its sub-boards. 
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